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Water Tower Maintenance Project 
Location: 16 S West Street 

 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
 
 
Camden Wyoming Sewer and Water Authority has contracted Southern Corrosion 
Control for the rehabilitation of the water storage tank located at 16 S West Street, 
Camden DE. 
 
While crews will be onsite this week to begin prep work, cleaning will not begin 
until Monday, July 8, 2024.  Weather permitting, we anticipate the project to be 
completed in approximately 2 weeks.  This process will include emptying the 
water tower, power washing and cleaning of the interior, and power washing, 
blasting and painting the exterior of the tank.  Work will take place Monday – 
Friday 7:00AM – 7:00PM and Saturday and Sunday 7:00AM – 7:00PM. 
Although we understand work will cause a disturbance, we request your 
understanding and patience during the course of the project. 
 
Painting of the exterior tank will be applied using a dryfall coating. For those 
residences on Willow Ave (West of West Street) we will have a limited number of 
disposable car covers available.  You may consider parking your car on the other 
end of Willow Ave (East of West Street) or at the far South side of the fire house 
parking lot while work is taking place.  
 
Again, thank you for your patience and understanding and we are looking forward 
to a successful project! 
 
Please feel free to call  302- 697-6372  or email:   info@cwswa.com with any 
questions or concerns regarding this project. 
 
 
 


